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February 5, 2010

:X~~ W~VS:80 0102-S0-83~

TO: The Honorable Ken ItoJ Chair} House Committee on Water} Land) and Ocean Resour(es and
The Honorable Rida Cabanill~, Chair J House Committee on Housing;

FROM: Thomas D. and Jo A.W. Bookman

RE; HeR 28 - Approving the sale of the fee simple for 94-940 Meheula parkway) Mililani)
Hawaii

We are the current lessees of 94-948 Meheula Parkway~ Mililani) Hawaii and we support HeR
28. This resolution is important beca~se the HHFDC ; my wife and I were not able to complete
the sale of the leased fee interest on our property before Act 170, Session Laws of Hawaii
2009 became law. We need the Legislature's approval to allow us to purchase the leased fee
interest in our home. The p~rchase of the leased fee would provide us with a feeling of
security knowing that we will have true ownership of the property which in turn would give us
financial stability during our later years. Your approval would be truly appreciated.

Thank you for allowing us to SUbmit testimony in support of HeR 28.

~l~ce~~ly;
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D. Bookman
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